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February 14, 2019 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413 6770 
 
 Re:  Telscape Communications, Inc.; Docket No. 20040583 
        Voluntary Cancellation of Authority 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
 Please accept this letter as Telscape Communications, Inc.’s (“Telscape”) request to 
voluntarily cancel its Certificate of Authority (“COA”) to provide telecommunications services in 
the state of Florida. Telscape asserts that there are no customers whose service would be impacted 
by this cancellation and is not currently marketing services. 
 
 We respectfully request such cancellation be effective upon filing of this letter. If you have 
any questions or require additional information please contact Kali Reeves at (770) 232-9200 or via 
email at kreeves@telecomcounsel.com.  
 
 
     Sincerely,  
 
     /s/ Lance Steinhart 
 
     Lance J.M. Steinhart, Esq. 
     Managing Attorney 
     Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C.  

Attorneys for Telscape Communications, Inc 
  




